
 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:  IRP, Inc. 
 
FROM: Indiana Department of Revenue 
  Motor Carrier Services Division 
 
DATE: February 7th, 2018 
 
RE:  Edit to CVET Tab on Fee Schedule 
 

 
To IRP Inc., and all IRP Member Jurisdictions, please be advised that we have made 
one slight modification to our fee schedule.  
 
On the original fee schedule submitted by Indiana for use during 2018, on the 
Commercial Vehicle Excise Tax (“CVET”) tab, there is conflicting information. 
Specifically, we indicate on Line 10 that for-hire buses (“FH-BS”) are subject to CVET, 
while we later indicate on Line 50 that for-hire buses are exempt from CVET.  
 
Indiana’s CVET does not apply to buses of any kind. To provide clarification and 
address this conflicting information, we have updated our fee schedule by removing 
“FH-BS” from Line 10 on the CVET tab, thereby eliminating the conflicting information.  
 
We apologize for any confusion that this may have created. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please contact the Motor Carrier Services Division at (317) 615-7271, 
Monday through Friday, from 8:00 A.M. to 4:30 P.M. (EST).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


